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COMMUNICATING STUDENT LEARNING 
All teachers communicate student progress in an on-going way through either digital portfolios 
or other (non-digital) collections/evidence of learning.  Communicating Student Learning (CSL) 
includes capturing learning, conferencing and reporting. Teachers all across the district have two 
options to communicate student learning formally at different points of the year using either the 
CSL Template Report or through Freshgrade.  
 
On Thursday, December 12th, parents will receive information from their child’s teacher. Parents 
will either be receiving a Template Report outlining their child’s progress over the first term or 
will be receiving a letter to remind parents to check their child’s digital portfolio on Freshgrade. 
Both of these district-approved methods are ways for teachers to ensure that parents are aware of 
their child’s progress in the various areas of learning and are meant to provide parents with an 
opportunity to share feedback. 
 
GINGERBREAD HOUSES 
Friday, December 13th is a very special day at Bayridge as the students will be making 
“gingerbread houses”.  Please note that this year, the royal icing will be provided by the PAC. 
 
We would be most appreciative if you would please send the following items to school for this 
project.  These items should be sent to school on or before Friday, December 13th. 
 

1. Approximately one cup of assorted candies to decorate your child’s gingerbread house.  
Please send the candies in a labelled zip-lock bag or covered container labelled with your 
child’s name. 

2. A cardboard base (approximately 9 inches by 9 inches, or 23 centimeters by 23 
centimeters) covered with aluminum foil and labeled with your child’s name. 

3. A clean, empty milk carton (250ml). 
 

*If you are able, we would greatly appreciate it, if you could please send a box of graham 
crackers for the class to use for this very special project. Thank you for your support in making 
this school-wide activity possible for all of our students. 
 
COMING UP… 
Mon. Dec. 2:  Spirit Day: Red/White/Green Day and Santa Hat Day 
Thurs. Dec. 5:  Young Entrepreneurs Fair 
Fri. Dec. 6:  Young Entrepreneurs Fair 
Wed. Dec. 18:  Winter Extravaganza (1pm) 
Thurs. Dec. 19: Pancake Breakfast (7am – 8am) 
Thurs. Dec. 19: Spirit Day: Pajama Day 


